
MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM:  Tom Bergeson, Director of Public Works 

 

SUBJECT: Spring Garden Road Closure/ Private Drive 

 

DATE:  April 21, 2015 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Years ago, Spring Garden Road was closed and deemed a minimum maintenance 

road. In 2007, council along with the nearby residents agreed to closing the road in 

the fall and reopening in the spring with an understanding that the City has the 

authority to close the road upon notice to the nearby residents. Since then the road 

is costing the city upwards of $1000 each year for black top repair alone and we 

also have safety concerns. The Public Works Commission, at their April 7 meeting, 

recommended either closing the road or making it a private drive.  

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION  
 

Motion to approve the option of closing Spring Garden Road or making it a private 

drive.  
 


